
 Eau Claire County Livestock Project 

EXTRA HOG RELEASE FORM 

 

The Swine Project is a terminal show. As a result, there will be additional Exhibitor Responsibility to ensure a healthy 
and safe fair for all exhibitors. 

Project animals will not be weighed in but will be required to be tagged with approved tags supplied by the Livestock 
Project. A second tag needs to be placed on each hog brought to the fair for secondary identification purposes. It will be 
the exhibitor’s responsibility to practice biosecurity while tagging. If a tag is not placed on pig prior to fair, a tag will be 
placed on the pig after the show for secondary identification purposes.  

Exhibitors MUST confirm where the extra hog will be going after the fair. This MUST be confirmed by July 1. If you do 
not turn in this form by July 1, you CANNOT bring or exhibit your extra hog at the fair. The exhibitor must choose 
between one of the 5 processing plants listed below to take the hog for slaughter. The name of the processing facility 
MUST be completed by the exhibitor on the form below and confirmed with acceptance by the processing plant.  

Exhibitors are asked not to bring hogs that will not make weight. They will not be allowed to return home after coming 
to the fair grounds and will need to go to slaughter. Extra hogs will NOT be allowed to go home. Designated carriers 
approved by the Livestock Committee will transport ALL swine. Exhibitors will NOT be allowed to transport any of the 
swine exhibits after the fair.  

The Eau Claire County Livestock Project, Eau Claire County Fair Committee, Eau Claire County 4-H, Eau Claire County 
Board, Friend of the Fair or any member of the fair staff will not be responsible for any illness or loss of animals while 
the project animal is at the fair.  

I understand the responsibility for participating in the Eau Claire County Livestock Project and exhibiting at the Eau Claire 
County Fair with my swine project. This policy approved and implemented by the Eau Claire County Fair Committee.  

We will also be REQUIRING that information be given to the committee concerning the processing of the extra hog. A 
document will be handed out during the fair that will need to be filled out with the information of who will determine 
the processing of the extra hog. It is not the responsibility of the committee to contact the owner of the extra hog to 
determine butchering decisions. Please be prepared to give this information!   

Exhibitor: __________________________________________ 
Parent: ______________________________________________ 
Date: ________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Extra Hog Form: MUST be on file with the Eau Claire County Livestock Secretary by July 1 

Exhibitor Name: ______________________________________________ Date: ______________________________  

I understand that fair animals will be released after 4PM on Sunday of the fair and will be coming to my facility for 
processing:  

Big Mike’s Meats: _______ Crescent Meats: _________Pigeon Falls: ___________     Springbrook Meats: ________ 

Name of Company Representative accepting the animal: ________________________________________ 


